

Hong Kong's Ivory Trade Mira CHUNG [5S] to: panel\_ea

05/06/2017 15:05

For the attention of the Honorable Tanya Chan,

I am writing to you to persuade you and the rest of the Hong Kong Government to stop the smuggling of ivory into Hong Kong.

My point is that you should x-ray every crate that comes into Hong Kong through ship in case they have elephant tusks in it, and to not trust any random crate with 'COFFEE' or 'COTTON' written on the side. Also, try to begin checking ivory-selling shops more often for illegal, smuggled-in ivory every so often, or once a week.

Please help us to pass on this important message during the Leg Co meeting tomorrow. We here at Kennedy School could make history! Thank you for taking the time to read my e-mail. Please pass the message to the rest of the government tomorrow.

Yours sincerely, Mira Chung